Peter Brown

From:

Loic HERVOUET [loic.hervouet@wanadoo.fr]

Sent:

Saturday, 13 February 2010 10:38 PM

To:

Peter Brown

Subject:

About l'Année Francophone Internationale

Importance: High
Dear Dr Brown,

I am pleased to confirm that the international publication of which I am the general editor, L'Année Francophone Internationale, has established a reputation over the course of the past two decades as one of the most respected works of reference for all matters dealing with the French-speaking world. L'Année Francophone Internationale has an editorial committee that oversees the choice of authors and the quality of articles. It takes a broad view of 'francophone' culture, and I am proud that its coverage concerns all the continents of the world, including the Asia-Pacific region. I look forward to your continued contribution to L'Année Francophone Internationale which is available in academic libraries throughout the world.

Bien cordialement

Loic HERVOUET président de l'AFI

I am using the Free version of <u>SPAMfighter</u>. We are a community of 6 million users fighting spam. SPAMfighter has removed 506 of my spam emails to date. The Professional version does not have this message.